
WATER BOOSTER 
PUMPS ON YOUR 
STREET

Ensuring the long-term sustainability 
of your water network.

Seqwater is undertaking a $1.5 million upgrade on its 
water supply pipe network.

As part of this maintenance project, work will be 
undertaken on two pipes that supply water to Brisbane 
and Ipswich. This work may have some temporary 
impacts on your water supply.  

Seqwater is the bulk water supplier in South East 
Queensland and Urban Utilities is responsible for 
delivering this treated water to homes and businesses.
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What to expect
Seqwater and Urban Utilities are working closely to 
ensure water supply is maintained to your property 
during the work. Stage one of the works was 
successfully completed earlier this month, and Stage 
two will involve supplying water from different areas 
of the network using water booster pumps. This time, 
we’ll be connecting water booster pumps to the local 
network to keep the water flowing to your taps.

From Thursday 1 July to Monday 5 July 2021, 
the pumps will be stationed at various locations in 
your area. You may expect some noise during the 
operation. Parking may be restricted in some areas, 
but local access will always be maintained.

A temporary water outage is required for the 
connection and disconnection of the pumps. 
Properties affected by the outage have been notified.

If you’d like more information about this work, please 
visit urbanutilities.com.au/BarnesHill

What you can do
1. Save water where you can and postpone any 
water intensive chores like washing the car, 
filling up the pool or watering the garden.

2. Just like preparing for storm season, store 
some water in containers to cover you in the 
unlikely event you do lose water. Don’t forget 
your pets too!


